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Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

 
 

May 14 – 1 pm  
 
Students will be dismissed early to provide time for teachers 
to meet with parents. Your child’s teacher will be sending out 

information for their class about meetings. 
Supervision will be provided for those students whose parents are unable to pick up 

until 2:50 pm. Please email the office (westwood@sd43.bc.ca) before Tuesday May 13, if your 

child requires this supervision. 
 

 

 

Plant Sale Update 

 

Thank you to everyone that 

ordered plants from our 

fundraiser! Please look for an 

email from Stephanie 

(Stephanie.michaels0@gmail.com) 

on further instructions for a 

pickup date, location and time. 

 

 
 

Calendar Dates 

• Tuesday May 6 – Grade 5 Group photo  

• Wednesday May 14 – Early Dismissal – 1 pm  

• Friday May 16 – School Based Pro-D – School not in session 

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
• Our next PAC meeting is May 13th  at 7pm in the library and via MS Teams  

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 
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